

# Newsletter



#### 9th February 2018

#### Dates

Monday 12<sup>th</sup>
February - Friday
16<sup>th</sup> February - half
term

Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> March – last day of term

Monday 16<sup>th</sup> April - nursery reopens

#### Late Pick Up Club

Ask for details in the office if you want to use this service in the afternoon. The club is run by Miss Moon and Mrs Lee.





### Easy Peasy

Look our for a text on Saturday 10<sup>th</sup> February inviting you to join the "Easy Peasy" programme. You will receive a message each Saturday showing you a new game/or activity. The games look good fun and use no or very few resources. They are simple to follow and could easily be adapted to make them more challenging for our older children.

## What are the children learning next half term?

The children are learning about dynamics in music and singing in our weekly music programme ie practising singing (and speaking) loudly or quietly. It all helps to develop their listening and language skills. We are very pleased with the progress that the children have made so far.



#### Scrappy the Firedog

Scrappy the Fire dog will be visiting nursery on the morning of Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> February. He will visit one afternoon later in the year. We were visited by a fire engine last Tuesday afternoon. These visits are part of our safety awareness programme.

#### **Building Work**

Our building work is scheduled to start on Monday. The plan is for it to be completed in 8 weeks. The children will be tracking the progress and checking the builders are working hard!



#### Our Younger Learners

Well done to those children who started nursery in **January**. They have all settled very quickly - despite having to come in such cold weather! The staff are busy writing their progress updates now and parents will be invited to come for an individual feedback meeting soon.

